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 Subject: - Furnishing information under RTI Act 2005. 
 
  
 An RTI application, dated 30-11-2014, received electronically in Department 

of Public Enterprises vide DPE’s reference no. DPEENT/R/2014/60478 from Shri 

Osho Katyal on the above noted subject is transferred under section 6(3) (ii) of the 

Right to Information Act, 2005, for action as appropriate to the D/o Heavy Industry as 

the subject matter relates to M/s BHEL a Central Public Sector Enterprise under your 

administrative control.   

Encl. as above            

 (J.N. Prasad) 
Director & CPIO-GM Div. 

 
 

Department of Heavy Industry,  
(Shri Manjit Kumar, Dy. Secretary & CPIO)  
Udyog Bahwan, New Delhi   
 
Copy by e-mail to : pra@s$ad421   
 
 Shri Osho Katyal  
3325 Sec 23 d,  
Chandigarh, Pin:160023 

You are advised to approach the 
above public authority for 
information in this matter. 

 

 


